
  

 

 

Update - November 2017 

The boat park is currently closed pending essential ground stability works being 
undertaken. 

The Town Council approved the necessary funding for these works at the Extraordinary Council 
Meeting held on 18th October 2017, and the official tender process for the re-stabilisation of the 

boat park has now commenced.   

This is a major project for the Town Council and the capital cost is significant. The Town Council 
is therefore hopeful that a contractor will be appointed before the end of the calendar year. Until 
the tender process is complete we will not know when the selected contractor will be able to 
undertake the works, or how long the works will take. However, we are extremely keen to open 
the boat park for the 2018-19 season, and we will keep you up to date as more information is 
forthcoming. 

Culvin Milmer 
Visitor Services Manager and Business Development Officer 
Swanage Town Council 

 


